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.The Typo Error Enrollment Shows Loss O f^l,- Gain O f 7

The typographical error is 
A slippery thing and sly; 
You can hunt it 'till 
you're dizzy,

But somehovf it will get by, 
'Til the forms are off the 
presses 

It is strange how still it 
keeps,

It shrinks down in a ccrner 
And never stirs or peeps. 
That tyoograohical error 
Too small for human eyes 
'Til the ink is on the 
paper.

When it grows to mountain 
size

The remainder of the issue 
May be clean as can be 
But the tynographical 

error
Is the only thing you see.
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Co-mparison of the high 
school enrollment figure 
now with that at the be­
ginning of school shows a 
loss of l6 students.
At the opening of school 
there were l87 enrolled in 
high school. Now there are 
only 171.
Ten freshmen, eight soph­

omores, four juniors, and 
one senior have left high 
school. Three freshmem, 
one sophomore, and three 
juniors have entered from 
other schools.

LSrs. Kermit Lewis invites 
any parent to cone and eat 
lunch here with her child.
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